
New General Education Requirements: 
Change is Coming 

 
Wouldn’t you like to know: 

1. How all departments and programs may contribute to 
satisfying the new general education requirements; 

2. How courses qualify for new general education attributes and 
who will decide if they do; 

3. What, if any, changes to the new plan are needed to better 
serve students and faculty? 

 
To find out, please attend one or both of these scheduled public 
meetings: 

 

• Tuesday, December 3, 1-2PM, 401 IARC 
 

• Friday, December 6, 2-3PM, Media 
Classroom, 340 Rasmuson Library 
 

• You may also participate via audio conference 
1-800-893-8850; Participants’ PIN: 1109306 

 
 
Others things to do: 
 
o Visit the General Education Revitalization Committee 
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